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CUPAR SCHOOL GRADUATS OF 2016  GRADUATION 2016 

Cupar Graduates this year include: 

Dayton Ray Albers 

Victoria Jean Anne Beanlands 

Brenna Taylor Belof 

Blake Theodore Raymond Buckshaw 

Jordane Victoria Buckshaw 

Saih Ashlyn Cameron 

Marcus Wesley Czemeres 

Reece Scott Dayson 

Hayley Marie Findling 

Abbey Dawn Flaman 

Jarred Michael David Gibson 

Ethan Mackenzie Hart 

Levi Samuel Harvey 

Sheldon George Protheroe 

 

The Town of Cupar 
would like to 
congratulate the 
Graduates of 2016.  We 
wish all of the best in the 
future and hope it 
includes good fortune 
and a life that is full of 
family, laughter and love. 

 

 

 

Election Workshop 
The Town of Cupar Office will be closed 
on June 2nd so the staff can attend an 
Election workshop.  We apologize for 
any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Transfer Site 

The Cupar Transfer site will now be open 
Saturdays from 10-2 – weather 
permitting. Payment will be required 
cash on site. 

Congrats Cupar Grads 
by Town of Cupar 

Town Meetings: 

Council meeting – June 21st @ 7:00 pm 

Fire Meeting – June 12th @ 7:30 pm 

Cupar Library - June 9 @ 6:30 pm 
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Our Community Garage Sale will be taking 
place Saturday June 4th.  We invite all 
residents to take advantage of the numerous 
people who will be out and about looking for 
treasures and make a day of it!  Get your 
balloons out and down size your ‘stuff’ while 
you possibly find some new gems! 

Make sure you stop by the Cupar United 
Church for their farewell Fellowship lunch 
and garage sale that will take place inside of 
the church.  It is their way of saying THANK 
YOU for the many years of support while 
they raise funds for the Mission and Service 
Fund.   

Don’t Miss out on this community event and 
get out there and see what you can find to 
take home and cherish.  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You Everyone.... for the all the cards 
and calls of well wishes and for your prayers 
and the financial support to help me get 
through this rough patch, it’s helping to 
make this experience more tolerable, lifts my 
spirits and gives me courage. 

There are no words to describe how 
overwhelming it is to see this generous 
support that has come in so many ways.....  I 
have shed tears over the big heartedness you 
have all shown. 

I feel so blessed and proud to be part of this 
community. 

Thank You Thank You Thank You. 

Big Smiles 

 

  

Community Garage 
Sale 
by Town of Cupar 

A BIG THANK YOU 
by Jacky Berting 

 

 

Jacky Berting 
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SEWER SERVICE 

 

Jason’s Sewer Service 
If you have issues with your sewer, please call Jason’s 
Sewer Service at  
Jason at 306-726-7749       Or 
Peter Cell 306-529-8676  Or 
Home 306-939-2230 
They will help resolve any issues you may have. 

 

Medical Numbers 
To book an appointment with the Nurse Practitioner in 
Cupar call 1-855-766-6399 

To book lab work or to see when they are there call 306-
723-4646 

 

VISIT CUPAR PRIMARY HEALTH ON 
FACEBOOK FOR UP TO DATE 
INFORMATION 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Please help us in welcoming our new Mayor 
by acclamation, Steve Boha.  He has entered 
into this roll until the elections in October.  
Thank you Mayor Boha and welcome!  

By Elections 
 

We will be holding a by Election for the 2 
open positions for council members within 
the Town of Cupar as 3 people have put their 
names forward. 

Running for council are the 
following people in no particular 
order: 

 

Heather Stabler 

Glenn Janes 

Donald Jeworski 

 

 

 

The advance poll will be June 16 at 
the Town Office from 1-4 pm.  

Election day will be June 20 at the 
Cupar Town Hall from 9 am – 8 pm. 

Bring your identification as it will 
be required to vote.   

See you all there and good luck to our 
candidates! 

Mayor and Council 
by Town of Cupar 

Our New Mayor until 
October Elections – Steve 
Boha 
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Tent Worms of 2016 

So we have all been affected by the tent 
worms that have happened to move into 
Southern Saskatchewan with a vengeance 
and every community has been scrambling 
to see what we can do to rid us of these 
pests. 

Upon research, numerous phone calls and 
discussions between communities we have 
discovered the following: 

1. The worms will not kill mature 
strong trees.  They will strip the 
tree of their leaves but they will 
grow back.  This may weaken the 
tree a bit as it has to focus its 
energy on re-growing the leaves 
but as we have been told, the tree 
should be okay.  Newly planted and 
young trees may not be so lucky as 
they don’t have the root system to 
withstand it.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. The worms have a 2-3-year cycle 
and we were due for them.  With 
our extremely mild winter they 
flourished as we did not experience 
the minus 40-degree temperature 
for the extended period that is 
required to kill the little buggers. 

3. They will be done shortly when 
they finally drop to the ground and 
start to lay their eggs.  At this point 
you can band your trees to stop 
them from climbing back up for 
round two.  

4. There is a concoction that you can 
prepare to spray them.  In an ice 
cream pail mix 1/2 cup sunlight dish 
soap, 1 cup vinegar and fill rest with 
water.   
 

We all know they are pests that get under our 
skin but unless everyone in Southern 
Saskatchewan treats for them we will not be 
rid of them.  We can try to fight them locally 
and hope for the best. 

 

AROUND TOWN 

 

Tent worms 
The pest that has invaded us and creating a mess. 

Cupar Recognition 
Award 
by Town of Cupar 

Even though we are being bombarded by worms this year we 
know there are people who take care of their yards so we are 
beginning to promote those who give that extra effort to 
make their yards a special place. 

This year Mayor and Council will be presenting recognition 
awards to those who do an excellent job of keeping their 
yards appealing both front and back. 

If you happen to be a recipient of this award we ask that you 
display it proudly as you have stood out in the crowd. 

Congrats in advance to the recipients. 

Sometimes I wish my dog 
could talk, but then I 

remember all the crazy 
stuff he’s witnessed me 

doing. 
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Cupar’s 3rd Annual Show & Shine 
Cupar’s 3rd Annual Show & Shine will be on 
Saturday May 28th, 2016.  It will take place 
from 11 am to 3 pm on the 200 block Stanley 
Street. 

We will also be hosting the Hooligan’s Club 
from Regina between 12:30 and 1:30 so come 
on out and see what will be here! 

Bring your treasured vehicles and enter your 
antique cars OR just come to enjoy all the 
vehicles that will be on display! Proceeds 
from the barbecue and any donations will be 
provided to help fight Junior Diabetes. 

 

Cupar Pool 

The Cupar Pool will be opening July 
2nd for the 2016 season. 

  

Around the Town 
by Town of Cupar 

Cupar Public Library 

By Diane Dennis 

      Our last meeting before the summer break is scheduled for Thursday, June 9 @ 
6:30 pm.  Interested community members are welcome to attend and new ideas are 
welcome.  We are in the process of securing more author presentations for the fall, as 
well as planning our Kids’ Summer Reading Program.  Children ages 3-16 are asked to 
sign up at the library for an activity/logbook to keep track of their reading, and then 
at the end of the summer they return the logbook to receive a prize.  We are trying to 
encourage your child to read over the summer as well as boost our circulation plus 
help a local business by purchasing the prizes.  It’s a WIN-WIN-WIN program!  Come 
in anytime this summer to register. 

      We are looking at purchasing a laptop projector for presentations.  It could be 
rented out to community members for a low rental fee, just as we rent out our Bingo 
machine and signboard – each for $5/day. 

      We are looking forward to the front flower display, courtesy of the 
Rakai/Kish/Benko family, but probably not until these worms disappear!! 

      Our open hours are Wednesdays and Fridays from 10:30-5, and our contact 
information is:  306-723-4749 or cupar@parkland.lib.sk.ca  

Visitors are welcome to browse the magazines or surf the ‘net – all for free! 

 St. Paul Lutheran Church 

By Diane Dennis 

      The members of the Lutheran Women’s Missionary League-Canada and FaithLife 
chapter would like to thank the community for their support of our “Missions’ Lunch” 
on Saturday, May 21.  The funds raised from our “Soup, Sandwich and Bake Sale” go 
towards many mission projects such as:  financial support for a seminarian; gifts for 
baptized, confirmed, graduated and newly-married members; Canadian Lutheran 
World Relief (disaster projects); Souls’ Harbour Rescue Mission’s meals; Vacation 
Bible School Northern Ministries by Lutheran Association of Missionary Pilots; altar 
supplies; congregational devotional booklets, and many more others that come along 
the way. 

      The ladies of the LWMLC will be having their wind-up on Mon. June 6 @ 7 pm.  
Two members will have returned from a mission convention in Dryden and will give a 
presentation.  Dessert will be served, and visitors are welcome. 

      Once the worms have disappeared off our trees and buildings, a group of ladies 
will be fixing up our front flower bed to make it into a “Faith Garden”.  We look 
forward to tackling this project. 

      Worship Services are at 9 am on the 1st, 3rd, 5th Sunday of the month; and at 11 
am with Holy Communion on the 2nd and 4th Sunday of the month.  For any 
inquiries, please contact the office at 306-723-4899. 

Ball Tournament 
The Cupar Canucks will be hosting their annual 
Ball Tournament on July 2nd. To register teams 
Please call: 

Brett @ 726-8120 
Matt @ 529-4153 
Ashely @ 540-7622 

 
Don’t miss out on ball, food and great times!      
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Cupar Swimming Pool 

The Cupar swimming pool is getting a major upgrade and everything is coming along 
right on schedule. A new liner, upgrades to the facility and new deck floor will be 
ready for our opening day of July 2nd. 

We are still fundraising for the bricks so we invite everyone to come on down to the 
office and donate.  Bricks are $100 each and your name or family name will be 
displayed on the wall at the pool for years to come.  The great thing about donating 
now is the Cupar Lion’s have agreed to match all donations made towards the decking 
up to a maximum of $10,000!  So come on out and make the most of your donation 
because your $100 will turn into $200 for the pool! 

Staff has been hired for the 2016 season and refresher training will begin once we are 
able to attend the pool area. 

Make sure you get in to register your children for our lessons this year!  We are 
offering four 1 week sessions so we are sure you can pick a time that suits your busy 
summer. 

See you all at the Pool! 

                                                               

Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetur 
adipiscing elit. Nullam sed luctus tellus. 
Pellentesque in dolor sapien, vitae dictum 
massa. Aenean vitae lorem dui. Morbi 
tempus lacinia nisi, vel scelerisque nibh 
facilisis id. Integer urna tortor, ullamcorper 
aliquet viverra non, mollis sed dolor.  

Donec nunc velit, pretium eu pellentesque 
eget, mollis vel arcu. 

Suspendisse vel purus nec erat pellentesque 
commodo. Aliquam tempus aliquam mauris 
vel dapibus. Nullam at metus erat, in 
convallis massa. Aliquam erat volutpat. 
Praesent ultrices odio in elit fringilla id 
rutrum mi mattis. 

Duis purus eros, aliquam eu cursus tincidunt, 
feugiat vitae magna. Etiam sodales 
consequat nibh, eget rhoncus metus 
convallis et. Morbi rutrum mollis facilisis. 
Aenean faucibus  

Morbi tempus lacinia nisi, vel scelerisque 
nibh facilisis id. Integer urna tortor, 
ullamcorper aliquet viverra non, mollis sed 
dolor. Etiam sodales consequat nibh, eget 
rhoncus metus convallis et. 

Phasellus dignissim nulla at diam fermentum 
in sollicitudin sem condimentum. 
Pellentesque condimentum diam et sem 
rhoncus semper sed at libero. Aenean 
condimentum, lorem vel faucibus 
pellentesque, quam nunc lacinia augue, vel 
sagittis dolor ipsum vitae velit. Ut feugiat 
odio ac dolor iaculis consequat. Praesent sed 
lacus ante. Nullam pretium commodo libero, 
at congue sapien dignissim a. Cum sociis 
natoque penatibus et magnis dis parturient 
montes, nascetur ridiculus mus. In hac 
habitasse platea dictumst. Vestibulum ante 
ipsum primis in faucibus orci luctus et ultrices 
posuere cubilia Curae; Ut fermentum sem 
non metus faucibus blandit. Sed placerat 
bibendum fermentum. 

 

 

 

Town of 
Cupar 

June 
Newsletter 

116 Stanley street 
Cupar, SK S0G0Y0 

Ph 306.723.4324 

Fax 306.723.4644 

Email – 
townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fun Facts!!! 

Oh Canada! 

1. The world’s first UFO landing pad was built in 1967 in St. Paul, 
Alberta. 

2. Tens of thousands of garter snakes can be seen mating in snake pits 
near Winnipeg. 

3. 77% of the world’s maple syrup is made in Quebec. 
4. 1835 is the first known use of the term “Canuck”, referring to a 

Canadian. 
5. PORKY’S is the most successful Canadian Film ever made. 
6. $100 bills are rumoured to smell of maple – the Bank of Canada 

denies this. 
7. If you’ve ever dreamed of an aquatic bathtub race….. head to 

Nanaimo.  IT’s an annual event in Canada. 
8. 35-60% of all music broadcast on Canadian radio must be Canadian. 
9. 11 is the correct number of points on the Canadian flag’s maple leaf. 
10. Canada has more donut shops per capita than anywhere else. 
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 By Pat Killian 
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